
Looking for something
to do over Christmas

Break?
 The Gingerbread
Scavenger Hunt is
extended during

Christmas Break. If you
lost your entry form, no

worries, Entry Forms
are located on our

school website or in the
school office.

The December PTO Meeting will be in person and on Zoom at
6:00 pm. Zoom information will be in today's school email. 
 Please consider attending to hear about all of the great things
our PTO is planning.  
Santa Secret Shop: The Santa Secret Shop was amazing!
Thank you everyone for participating.  This shop continues to
bring a sense of joy and independence to students.  Some
students were so excited about their special someone presents
we are not sure if the gift opening will make it until Christmas!

Week of December 14,  2021

5:00 pm St. Francis de
Sales Church 
7:00 pm Divine Infant
of Prague in Gulliver
10:00 pm St. Francis de
Sales Church

10:00 am St. Francis de
Sales Church

December 24,  2021

December 25,  2021

*To reduce the number of
people at Christmas
Celebrations in the church
please consider all the
Christmas Mass options.

St. francis de Sales School

December 21,  2021
10:00 am

School Mass  
1:00 pm

Mobile Christmas Concert
December 22, 2021

Christmas Pajama Party and
Birthday Party for Jesus

December 23, 2021 - January 2,  2021
Christmas Break
Gingerbread Scavenger Hunt

January 3,  2021
Classes Resume

January 5, 2021
3:05 - 4:30 pm 

First Snowshoe Club
Meeting

Tuesday, December 14,2021
6:00 pm

PTO December Meeting
Thursday, December 16, 2021

10:00 am
School Mass 

Friday, December 17, 2021
Builders Club Ugly
Sweater/Christmas Attire Day 

The First Snowshoe Club will meet
on Wednesday, January 5, 2021,
after school until 4:30 pm. 
 Snowshoe Club is open for 2nd
through 8th grade. 

THis weeks
Events

December 13th,  2021 Winners
$50.00 -  Orv Paradise
$25.00 -  Journey Zellar
$15.00  -  Carol Hough
$10.00  -  Gayle Weber

PTO Meeting Tonight at 6:00pm 

Look Ahead

52 Club Raffle winners

Third Week  of Advent - JOY
JOY

Snowshoe Club 

ATTENTION PARENTS:  OUR LOST AND FOUND IS GROWING DAILY. PLEASE ASK YOUR CHILD TO  SEE IF THERE ARE
ITEMS THAT BELONG TO THEM BEFORE CHRISTMAS BREAK.   


